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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 3:28 PM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: Fw: Orr Block Development

From: Lenore Miller

Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2017 12:46 PM
To: David A. Olson

Subject: Orr Block Development

Dear Mr. Olson,

We are writing to express our opposition to re-zoning re: Orr Block Development; we urge that the current zoning be kept in place.
Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of our concerns, and those of our many Newtonville residents.

Sincerely,

Lenore and Macey Miller

46 Central Avenue, Newtonville

Sent from my iPad



